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From: Jamie DeHaven <jspain0001@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 10:12 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject:

Dear secretary,

I do not support the proposed change to for ex leverage to 10/1. As a retail trader I
currently have 100/1 and have done quite well with it in the past 4 years.

If some dumb ass traders blow their account due to poor management then that is their problem NOT
YOURS!.

It is time for the government to stay the hell out of our life...Get it!

Regards, Jamie DeHaven.



